
 
 

     
 

A TIME FOR REFLECTION 

First term is over! Well done to students, teachers and parents for taking part in this Mathematics 
journey so far. I hope the results of our sweat are already out as we get into the short holiday. Let us  
use results to reflect on our performance. Where did we perform best and where was our 
performance lackingSet? What were our challenges and how can we improve next term? We need 
to take this opportunity to plan for the term ahead too. Draw targets and decide on actions to reach 
them. Sometimes it is better to put thoughts into writing, so write! 
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